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Monday 28th January 2019  

 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
Snow Procedures 

 

We have been notified today that there may be a possibility of snow this evening, as well as within the next 
few days.  
 
In the event of school closure due to heavy snowfall overnight, we will update and publish information on 
our school website and our RSA Facebook page by 7:30am. We will also contact you through Parentmail. 
  

Where possible, we will always aim to keep the school open and the decision to close is never taken lightly.  
 

Thank you for your on-going support. 
 

Roebuck School Office 
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